European eel education session – Student survey 
We hope you enjoyed learning about the European eel, please let us know what you thought of the session by answering the questions below and emailing this form to: 
Jamie@gallowayfisheriestrust.org
What school do you go to? 

Where did you hear about our education page? 

Did you enjoy the session? 

Do you know more about the European eel now than you did before the session?

Do you have any comments about the session?

